
My child's class or school is 
closed due to COVID-19. 

Can my child go to daycare? 

Yes, if your child was NOT exposed
to someone who has tested positive
to COVID-19.

No, if your child was exposed to
someone who has tested positive for
COVID-19. Please follow all quarantine
guidelines from your primary care
provider and Public Health. 

If you have questions or need additional support after a COVID-19 exposure, 
call Muscatine County Public Health at (563) 263-0122


